
lovviiig pajyes. This library (in St. James' Square, Toronto)

lias hot'ii of late cou-sidorably augmented, especially in the

interests of the teaeher, and is not, I consider, as widely

known to tlie profession as it deserves to be.

My chief debt, however, is to Dean W. S. Ellis, M.A.,

B.Sc., of the Faculty of Education, Queen's University.

Kingston, not only for helpful direction, criticism and sug-

gestions, but also for the stimulating friendship which

turned my attention to pedagogical studies.
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